SURREY CHRYSANTHEMUM & DAHLIA
SOCIETY

Newsletter August 2019

Dear Member,

Please note that our Main Show only on
the 8th September is at the Arbor Centre
Pyrford and that all other shows are at
Abinger Hammer Village Hall.

Indeed, our next event is the August
Members’ Show at Abinger Hammer
Village Hall, Felday Road RH5 6QX on
Sunday 18t August. Entries must be
with Kevin Taitt on 01420 474528 by
8pm on Friday the 16t August. Staging
is between 9.30am and 11.30 on the day
of the show. We open to the public at
1.30 approximately with the awards
being presented at 3.30. Don't forget the
two Surrey Premier League classes for
dahlias and chrysanths- see page 3 of
the schedule. The weather is too hot for
me this year and | will probably be in
full bloom by then!!

Our Main Show will be at The Arbor
Centre, Tegg's Lane, Off Coldharbour
Road, Pyrford, Woking GU22 8ST on
Sunday 8t September. Entries to Kevin
by 8pm Thursday 5t September; staging
7 until 11; judging 11.15; show opens
2.30 approximately. Awards presented
at 4.00 approximately.

As it is the first time for this venue, we
would ask al members to be a little
patient with us for this show.

I must admit to being a little concerned
this year. As you know, the team who
make up the committee s getting
smaller in number. In addition, some are
not in the best of health. We do urgently
need others to volunteer to join our
merry little band.




Ton-up results for February up until
June are as follows:
February Mar ch
2019 2019
P.Dal by £10 | 95 J.Jones £10
0
J.Jones £20 | 40 B.White £5
Mrs J.Clark | £10 | 79 A.Brown £3
H.Clark £5 44
May 2019 June 2019
F.Austin £10 | 31 M.Dixon £10
K.Taitt £5 14 A.Bridger £5
F.Titt £3 74 Mrs L.Jones | £3

This just leaves me to report that the
plant sales were again very successful
and made around £1,150. What a
tremendous effort by just a few. Howard
Cooper, Fred Austin, Keith Hine and
Kevin Taitt made major contributions. A
big thankyou to all those who helped.
We do so much rely on the profits from
the plant sales to be able to run our five
shows a year.

| look forward to seeing everyone at the
August Show.

Alan Moody
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